
Dear Parent/Carers
Welcome back.  We’ve had a lovely 

start to term.  The changes to isolation 
rules have certainly helped us and we are 
very much enjoying our new freedoms and 
reduced absences!  Long may it continue.

Before we broke up for Easter, Y5&6 
visited Sutton Hoo.  A great time was had, 
with lots of hands on learning.  We were 
incredibly proud of their conduct on the trip 
and they were a credit to us.  The leaders 
on the day, praised our polite and well 
mannered learners.  Well done Y5&6.

This week our Y3/4 pupils enjoyed 
learning about Ancient Egypt, participating 
in workshops led by “Portals to the Past.”  It 
was lovely to see some great costumes for 
those that chose to dress up.  A great time 
was had by all and I have been told all 
about the many interesting facts they have 
learned about life in Ancient Egypt.  Next 
week EYFS and Y1/2 are taking part in 
some mini-beast workshops as part of their 
science curriculum.

Y6 took part in Crucial Crew at King’s 
Lynn Fire Station.  They learned about 
ways to keep themselves safe and the vital 
role that our emergency services play.  

Well done to those of you that took 
part in the Big Wheel & Walk prior to 
Easter. 

We regularly update our Gallery 
pages with images of our learners taking 
part in learning activities You can find these 
on our website.

Upcoming Diary Dates

Contact us via email office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk 

Date Event

03/05/2022 EYFS and 1/2 Animal Encounter

09/05/2022 Y6 SATs week

13/05/2022 World Math’s Day

23/05/2022 Global Citizenship Week

27/05/2022 Jubilee Picnic (Non-uniform, red, white 
& blue)

Class/Whole School Letters
Date Yr Subject

25/3/22 3/4 Netball competition

29/3/22 KS1 Small Games Club 

29/3/22 Y5&6 Cricket Club

29/3/22 KS2 Athletics Club

1/4/22 KS2 Tap Club

1/4/22 3/4 Egyptian Day

1/4/22 WS New school timings from Sept 22

21/4/22 Y6 Crucial Crew letter

29th April 2022

World Maths Day - 13th May 2022
Look our for 
some fun maths 
related activities 
to take part in at 
home to 
celebrate. 

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=219&gcatid=69
mailto:office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk


FOSA NAME THE BUNNY

Well done to Charlie in 12JR for winning 
the bunny and to Annabell in 1/2KR for 
coming 2nd.

FOSA Fundraising - we need your help

FOSA are very busy fundraising again.  
Prior to the pandemic, we asked our 
learners what they would like to improve 
our school.  A key request was for a larger 
covered shelter/ reading area with seating. 
We put our heads together and thought 
how useful this could be for FOSA events, 
wet playground pick ups, outdoor learning 
and as a sun shade too.  So FOSA have 
taken up the batton and are busy trying to 
raise the £10,000 we will need to put this in 
place.  You may have noticed our Tofaliser 
on the wall of the main building - keep an 
eye on this 
as we work 
together to 
make this 
happen.  

Can you help?
Can you help Scarlett’s 
family help raise some
money for a life 
changing operation?

They need to raise 50K 
to fund the operation 
and therapy for after.  She will require a 3½ 
week hospital stay and 2 years of intense 
physiotherapy. 

Click on the link below if you would like to 
donate. 
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/scarl
ettscpjourney 
The family send a big thank you to 
everyone for their support.

 
.
 

School Uniform
Thank you to everyone for making a 

real effort with this.  The vast majority of 
learners are looking very smart both on PE 
days and non-PE days. More information 
about our uniform can be found on our 
website here.  Don’t forget if you do need 
some help sourcing clothing we have some 
spare clothing to donate to a good home 
and FOSA also have a clothes rail in the 
main foyer.

Queen’s Jubilee
To celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee, the last 
day of term, we are 
encouraging learners 
to wear non-uniform in 
Red, White & Blue 
colours.  We will also 
be holding a whole 
school picnic lunch.

SENCO
Mrs Goudie, our SENCO, starts her 

maternity leave today.  We wish her well. In 
her absence, we are covering this role 
internally.  If you have any SEN issues that 
you would like to discuss, please contact 
the school office.

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/scarlettscpjourney
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/scarlettscpjourney
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=183
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=183


Headteacher Awards
Y5/6 - Tyler H, Aiden S, Liam S, All of
5/6P, Caiden A, All of 5/6B, 5/6 Netball
Team, Adrianna T, Jenson J, Amber B
Y3/4- Lilly C, Suzzie RD, Jarvis D, 
3/4 Netball Team, Louis P, Lewis B, Madison P
Harriet S
Y1/2 - Adam S, Thomas M, William M, Ethan 
W, Klaudija,, Raymond, Tyler S
EYFS - Isabella H, AJ, Christopher M, Henry, 
Emily, Charlotte
SRB - Freddie N

Growth Mindset Awards

Y5/6 - Alice T, Evie-Rose, Oscar S, George A
All of 5/6H, All of 5/6B, Darcie B, John G,
Evie-Rose, Kia K
Y3/4 - Logan B, Lilly B, Logan C, Cieran G, 
Archie C, Lottie M, Lennon M, Austen M
Y1/2 - Arabella H, Lily F, Oliver P, Annabell C, 
Harley R, Thomas D, Grace B
EYFS - Ellen R, ALice P, Albie R, Seth, 
Harrison K, Sofia
SRB - George S

Doodle Maths Champions
Our top doodlers this week
Were 3/4H - well done!
The following children have maintained 
their 100 day+ streak even over the Easter 
Break - great dedication!

Dilan B, Massimo, Kallie, Bella R, Adelin, 
Darcie, Nellie, Natalie, Mabelle, Ruby A, 
Harriet, Danni, Anna, Amy F, Summer R, 
Dione.
 

TT Rock Stars -  Top Stars Last Week
(Based on coins earned over the last week)

Y6 Summer         Y5 Ryan
Y4  Archie C        Y3 Joshua
Y2 Dilan

Current champion: Rock Hero - Noah

Reading Badges
Well done everyone, you are doing so 
well!   We have given out 127 badges and 
there is still a term to go - achievable for 
all.  Keep up the great reading!

Nursery - 
Reception - Isabelle B
Year 1 - Skylar K, Maisie M, Emily C, 
Oliver G
Year 2 - William C, Millie H
Year 3 - Olivia C, Harriet S, Sam G
Year 4 - Bonnie L, Lilly C
Year 5 - Amber B, Amy C, Violet K, Alexia
Amy F, Michal N, Sophia W, Charlie W
Year 6 - Liam S, Lacey-Rae, Shai, Frazer, 
Leah, Jenson J, Freya M, Willow N

Library Sessions

We are pleased to announce that clubs in the 
library will be starting again next week and 
will finish at 4.30pm.

Monday  - KS1 Storytime Club (starts on 9th 
May due to Bank Holiday)

Tuesday - KS2 Storytime Club
(a MarvellousMe message will be sent home 
today informing you if your child has a place)

Wednesday - Homework Cub 
This is to support those learners who find it 
difficult to complete work at home for 
whatever reason. This is by invitation only to 
begin with. However, if there are 
circumstances that we are unaware of and 
you believe your child would benefit from this 
support, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher.

Thursday - Family Borrowing 


